
City Attorney’s Communication #2018-1622
July 9, 2018

TO: Christopher J. Clemens, Economic Development Manager

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Project NEON Incentive Package

As requested in your memorandum dated July 9, 2018, the following form of Resolution, relative
to the above-referenced mailer, has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AN ECONOMIC
INCENTIVE OFFER FOR PROJECT NEON TO ASSIST IN FUNDING A
MINIMUM OF 12 NEW JOBS IN POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA;
PROVIDING FOR PARTICIPATION IN THE STATE OF FLORIDA’S
QUALIFIED TARGETED INDUSTRY TAX REFUND PROGRAM (QTI);
PROVIDING FOR FUNDING OF $12,000 AS THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH’S SHARE OF LOCAL PARTICIPATION IN THE QUALIFIED
TARGETED INDUSTRY TAX REFUND PROGRAM; PROVIDING FOR A
FUNDING SOURCE; PROVIDING THE CITY MANAGER
AUTHORIZATION TO DO ALL THINGS NECESSARY TO IMPLEMENT
THE ECONOMIC INCENTIVES; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

BBERMAN
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